
March 17,1958

Dear Mrs. Everhard:

I have received your letter in regard 
to our Doll Club renting the film of w The 
Golden Key ” to be shown at our meeting on 
May 17th. which will be held at the Henry 
Peabody School, Nichols Street, Norwood,Mass, 
for that is where w© hold our May meeting.

The principal of the school is one of 
our nice members and she said to send the film 
directly to her at the school and she will 
take care of it for us and will return it back 
afterwards, in that way it will not have to be 
carried around and brought from one place to 
the other, they have a movie projector there 
so that will be fine.

I would of answered your letter sooner 
only I had to bring it to our meeting which 
was last Saturday and tell the members that 
we could have the film for we were not sure. 
They all agreed it would be nice to see it.
I am sending the letter on to our Treasurer 
and she will send you a check for she was not 
at the meeting Saturday on account of the bad 
storm we had.

Will you please see that we get the fill 
in time for May 17th. and I an sure you will 
receive the cheok long before then.
Thanking you very much.

Please send film to

Mrs. Blanche Kingsbury, 
Henry Peabody School, 
Nichols Street,
Norwood,Mass.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Fidelia Lence,our treasurer will send 
you the cheok.


